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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHIA, PA,19101

caisi e4v-4ooo March 4, 1983

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

.

Mr. Gerald E. Gears, Project Manager
330-B Phillips Building
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, M.D. 20555

Subject: Peach Bottom License Amendment
Application, dated December 15, 1982

Dear Mr. Gears:

Enclosed are corrected pages 186 and 187 for the
December 15, 1982 application adding additional primary
containment isolation valves. Page 186, as submitted in our
application, corrected a typographical error by changing valve
designation 5959A to 5949A (pen. no. 39B, Unit 3); however, we-
neglected to indicate the change with a vertical bar. The
enclosed page 186 shows the vertical bar. Page 187, as submitted
in our application, contains a typographical error. Valve
designation MO-10-39B should be changed to MO-10-39A (pen. no.
211B, Units 2-3). The enclosed page 187 corrects this error.

We apologize for the inconvenience to you resulting from
these errors.

Sincerely,
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W. M. Alden
Engineer-In-Charge
Licensing Section
Nuclear Generation Division|
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Enclosure
,

cc: W. C. Birely
j

i

8303150571 830304 |7bPDR ADOCK 05000277i P
PDR


